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SELECT COMMITTEE ON PETROLEUM PRODUCTS PRICING IN WESTERN AUSTRALIA, 
GOVERNMENT’S REPONSE 

390. Hon TOM STEPHENS to the Minister for Transport: 
Will the minister advise the House of his response and that of his Government to the report by the Select 
Committee on Petroleum Products Pricing in Western Australia? 

Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 
The response is being organised by the Minister for Fair Trading and is not under my portfolio. 
 


